
Dear all respected and beloved corporate client 

We are going to launch our all new sedan PROTON S70 very soon!! 

Please join us to get the EARLY BIRDS PROMO! 

Be the FIRST TO EXPERIENCE THE ALL NEW PROTON S70 PERFORMANCE!! 

 

 
 

 
Please feel free to contact me if you need further information & clarification. We are more than happy to assist. 

Your cooperation is highly appreciated. 

 

Thanks & best regards, 

FATAH FADULLAH | Manager of Fleet & Business Development 

M: 6012-902 1432 | E: mfatah.abbas@eon.com.my  | W: https://eon.com.my 

 


